
State law requires that all children entering school in the fall of 2010 must have a dental 
evaluation.  First 5 Mono County, local dentists, and Mammoth School District have teamed up to offer your 
child a free dental check up to meet this requirement, and to help you prepare your child to enter 
Kindergarten next fall. Regular dental care is important for your child’s health and success in school! 

 
Attend one of these events to be held at Mammoth Elementary School: 

 

Friday, March 5th, from 6:00-8:00 pm 
and 

Saturday, March 6th, from 9:00-11:00 am 
 

    To sign up or for more information: 
  ~  Attend Kindergarten Round Up on March 3rd at  
      Mammoth Elementary, or  

  ~  Call the First 5 office at 760/924-7626 
 

Attention Parents: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Sansom, DDS 
and       

Dr. Schrager, DDS 


